

## The Chantry School



## EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

**t**: 01886 887100

e: office@chantryschool.com

w: www.chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

15th September 2022

## Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to you to invite your son/daughter to the Art and Design London trip. The purpose behind the visit is to provide the pupils with the opportunity to study artwork first hand from which they will develop a piece for their exam project after the Christmas holidays. Pupils will also experience art in many different forms and all pupils will visit a musical on the west end to be inspired by costume and set design. The pupils studying product design will also have the opportunity to visit The Shard to gain inspiration for their architecture project. I hope you will see it as an enriching experience for the pupils and how it will help to inspire their GCSE project and potential future careers.

The trip in total will cost: £243.

You will need to pay a deposit of £121.00 by the 23<sup>rd</sup> of September to reserve tickets and your child's place on the trip. This is non-refundable.

A second payment of £122.00 to be paid by 21st of October. This is non-refundable.

What is included in the price:

- Theatre Performance (show TBA)
- Breakfast
- 2 Course Meal with Soft Drink
- Packed Lunch
- Visit to Tate Modern
- Visit to Tate Britain
- Visit to Design Museum Designer Maker User Exhibition
- Overnight stay at a Travelodge
- Coach transport to and from London and whilst in London.
- Visit to The Shard for the product design pupils at an extra charge of £17 and no visit to the Tate modern. Pupils studying 3D design will need to bring the £17 with them on the trip to pay on the door.

The trip will take place on Friday the 2<sup>nd</sup> of December. We will leave early in the morning, and return Saturday the 3<sup>rd</sup> of December late afternoon. (timings TBC)

I hope that you will be happy to let your son/daughter go on the trip as this will be such a vital part of their GCSE course.

If your son/daughter does not attend after payment we will be unable to issue a refund.

Payment and parent approval can all be given through the school portal.

Your sincerely

Sian Marshall Head of Art

Ljw/HT/trips/London Art letter 2022